
BIO 

 

My name is Martha Diehl.  I have served on the Big Sur Byways Organization as 
the Mid-Coast Resident Representative and as Chair of the organization 
continually since it was originally established.  I have lived in Big Sur for over 35 
years and am familiar with the current issues facing this region.  

 


